
DRAINAGE BOARD MEETING                                                                                                                         JANUARY 21, 2020 

The Rush County Drainage Board met in the Commissioner’s Room of the Courthouse January 21, 2020 at 10:30 a.m. 

with the following present: Mark Bacon, Paul Wilkinson, members; Leigh Morning, Board Attorney; Marvin L. Rees, 

Surveyor; Shelle Hendrix, Secretary.  

GLENWOOD HEARING 

 Geoff Wessling , Attorney for the Town of Glenwood, advised the Board everyone in Glenwood is in favor of creating a 

new drain.  The Surveyor reported that he had not received any remonstrance or objections. Bacon asked the Glenwood 

residents if they had any objections – there were no objections. Wilkinson made a motion with a 2nd by Bacon to refer 

the petition to Rees for his final report. Motion carried. The Surveyor will complete and present his final report and then 

a final Hearing will be set on damages and costs. Wilkinson made a motion with a 2nd by Bacon to close the Hearing. 

Motion carried and the Hearing was closed.  

Wilkinson made a motion with a 2nd by Bacon to approve the minutes from the previous meeting. Motion carried and 

the minutes were approved and signed.  

STEWART/HOLLOWAY TILE 

The Surveyor presented the Board with a recertification to be signed. Wilkinson made a motion with a 2nd by Bacon to 

approve and sign the recertification. Motion carried and the recertification was approved and signed.  

GEISE/STEVENS 

The Surveyor reported to the Board he is still waiting for Chris Hershberger to let him know when he is available to 

evaluate the trees.  

CARR/STANLEY 

The Surveyor asked Leigh Morning if the Railroad representatives were required to witness the signing of the permits. 

Morning stated they were not and that Rees could witness the signing. Wilkinson made a motion with a 2nd by Bacon to 

sign the permits. Chairman Bacon signed the permits. 

WM. GARNER OPEN  

The Surveyor reminded the Board of the Garner Open Hearing at the next meeting and advised we may have a full 

house.  

There being no further business to come before the Board, Wilkinson made a motion with a 2nd by Bacon to adjourn. 

Motion carried and the meeting was adjourned.  

 

_______________________________      ______________________________       

Mark Bacon                                                     Paul Wilkinson                                              

 


